
Announcement of the Release of Guided Pathways Workplan Phased Report: Assurances 
 
The 2022-26 Guided Pathways Workplan’s Phase 1 Report is Available in NOVA. This report is 
an ‘Acknowledgement of Assurances’  and a commitment to the forthcoming Workplan report 
arriving in October.  
 
To Access the New Guided Pathways Workplans, please use the ‘Guided Pathways 2022-26’ 
program located in the NOVA Navigation sidebar.  
 

 
 
Phase 1 of the Workplan is due September 30, 2022. Please be sure to read these Assurances 
thoroughly with your Guided Pathways teams and advocates on campus and review the linked 
legislation. The Assurances Report does not require approvals for completion. It will be 
certified upon submission. 
 
Information about the Guided Pathways Workplan Phase 2: 
 
The Guided Pathways Workplan Phase 2 Report will be a workplan due for submission in March 
2023. In collaboration with stakeholders and college representatives, the Chancellor’s Office 
finds that this deadline will allow more colleges to complete on-time and with the active 
collaboration of divisions and stakeholders on campuses. More information about the Guided 
Pathways Phase 2 Workplan will be given closer to release. A template will be available mid-
September.  
 
Information about the Guided Pathways Workplan Phase 3 Report will be provided at a later 
date. Please note that incomplete reports shall prompt inquiry from the Chancellor’s Office. If 
you have issues with any report, please feel free to contact Guided Pathways Program at 
guidedpathwaysinfo@cccco.edu, or contact Anthony Amboy (aamboy@cccco.edu) and Michael 
Tran (mtran@cccco.edu).  
 
We look forward to reviewing your reports as we complete each Phase of the Guided Pathways 
Workplan. 
 

Many thanks! 


